
From:   Joseph Fargnoli   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   June 26, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0090-EX-CN-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Theia has amended its requested frequencies in the Boardman, OR, and Syracuse, NY, areas to reflect
the necessary 27.7 MHz bandwidth.  Theia will coordinate these revised requested frequencies with the
FAA and upload the coordination materials once that process is complete.  No amendment to, or
re-coordination of, the frequencies requested in the Fort Drum, NY, area is necessary because the
frequencies requested in that area provide sufficient bandwidth for 27.7 MHz transmissions.


